



Minutes committee meeting 9th November 2021 7:00pm

Present

Billy Maddock(BM), Sam Elliott(SE), Amy Dennis(AD), Jonathan Bowell (JB), Chris Minchella (CM), Jon Massey (JM)

Apologies

Francesca Bethell(FB), Shelley Gamble(SG), Rebecca Rodwell(RR), Chris Bartlett (CB),

Review last minutes

Cleaner and Secretary still needed

Trees – To be planted w/c 15th November

BM – Asbestos survey, still o/s

Post Meeting Note re Public Liability Insurance

The Muslim Group will take insurance out asap.

Railway Club are checking re insurance and will get back to us.

SJA have sent proof of PLI with their booking and it's in the Google Mail account.

Treasurers Report

All subs have been collected for this term.

New accountancy tool on OSM, AD will use both, the existing s/s and OSM until March 2021. AD to get OSM set up with the categories we are currently using.

GSL Report

Separate report attached.

Yuletide Festival, it was agreed for SG to sort jam jars and wine/water for our stall

Archery equipment – separate report attached.

It was agreed to purchase the essentials pack for £632.19 for now, there is sufficient funds in the fundraising budget. JM would also like to purchase additional equipment in the future, which includes repair equipment. JM to sort storage for the new equipment.

SE to arrange a meeting with all leaders to discuss the outside area.

Vandalism/CCTV

To be reviewed at next meeting as there was only the one incident recently.

Windows

CM – New Glaze and TWR are coming Thursday 11th November to quote for windows

AOB

New tents – separate report attached.

JM to organise purchase of tent equipment, it was agreed to purchase 12 Alpkit Tetri tents.

Male toilet requires tiling and freshening up.

Meeting closed at 20:44

Next meeting; 25th January 7:00pm

Blandford Scout Group Eagle House Gardens, Blandford Forum, Dorset DT11

7BT Email: blandfordscoutgroup@gmail.com blandfordscoutgroup.org

Registered Charity Number : 1020421
